To Whom It May Concern:

Brian Gognat and Katie Ryan are planning on taking a group of fifteen students on an overnight trip to Louisville for Kentucky United Nations Assembly. In the past, Joe Deters has sponsored and chaperoned this trip but it has since not been offered to students at Gallatin County High School. Ms. Ryan and Mr. Gognat have been working to develop cultural responsive students that see problems in the world and want to debate real answers to those problems. The trip is an overnight to Louisville in March and the students will need to fundraise as well as pay a fee to attend. The students are very excited about this opportunity to attend KUNA in high school because they have attended the Middle school event in previous years. Thank you for your attention to this matter and your consideration. If you have any further questions please feel free to contact Mr. Gognat or Ms. Ryan.

Yours in education,

Brian Gognat

Approved Rojann Booth, Auropal, 01-30-13
Board Approval